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         Wednesday 4th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
I would like to invite you all to an hour session from 2pm – 3:10pm on Wednesday 18th October.  
This will be to showcase our reading programme we offer in Year 3. As we move into a new Key 
Stage of school, we increase the necessity of reading to widen the vocabulary of the children and 
feel this is a great opportunity for you to experience firsthand how we approach reading and how 
you can support your children with their reading journey. 
 
The session will be interactive with you and the children to help share what we do in class and 
how we offer a wider availability of reading across the curriculum.  
 
I look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
Regards  
 
Mr Preece 
Year 3 Class Teacher.   
Music Leader 
 
 

 
 
 
We wish for ____ to attend the Year 3 Parent Workshop for the child. _____________________ 
on Wednesday 18th at 2pm – 3:10.  
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